
Arena Directors Committee Report 
Kansas City, MO 

November 10, 2007 
 
 
Meeting convened at 8:35 a.m. 
 
Sixteen (16) persons representing thirteen (13) Associations attended the meeting held on 
November 9 (see attached). 
 
Committee Chair Russell Bleakney covered the report submitted at last year’s 
Convention. No questions raised. 
 
Group discussed the current re-certification issues. At this time only 4 arena directors 
have applied for re-certification. Heather Murray and Matt Komornik will enter the 
certification program next year. At this point there are no coverage issues for scheduled 
rodeos.  
 
Russell presented resolution of a Contestant Liaison concern regarding consistency and 
standardization of the New Contestant meeting. To better meet the needs of the 
contestants and officials, Russell is creating a Quick Reference card to be available 
before the next Rodeo Year. 
 
There are no action items. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:15 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Russell Bleakney 
Arena Directors Committee Chairperson 


